
 
AGENDA  

EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
Wednesday, March 5, 2008 9:00 a.m. 
EOB Room, P- 4 Level, City Hall East 

 
 

I. Call to Order, Introductions, Approval of Minutes 
 

II. Subcommittee Reports and Planning Teams 
 

• Budget – Mayra Puchalski 
• Community Preparedness – Carol Parks 
• Fire / Life Safety – Richard Wuerth  
• Human Resources – Bobbi Jacobsen 
• Information Technology – Joyce Edson 
• Logistics – Val Melloff 
• Operations – Rob Freeman 
• Planning – Larry Meyerhofer 
• Shelter and Welfare – Kevin Regan 
• Training – Chris Ipsen 
• Others 
   

III. Storm Annex – Larry Meyerhofer 
 
IV. New Emergency Operations Center (Prop Q) – Rob Freeman 
 
V. Citywide Status of Homeland Security Grants – Laura Shin 

 
VI. Old / New Business 

 
VII. Adjournment 

 Refreshments to be provided by the Los Angeles Convention Center 

        EMC MEETING INFORMATION IS AVAILABLE ON THE EMERGENCY 
MANAGEMENT DEPARTMENT WEBSITE AT www.lacity.org/emd - CLICK ON 
Emergency Operations Organization, then EMC.

If you would like to be added to the EMC email distribution list, please send an 
email to wendy.hwang@lacity.org or contact Wendy Hwang at (213) 978-0544. 
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CITY OF LOS ANGELES 
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE 

 
 
Date:  February 26, 2008 
 
To:  Anna Burton, Chair 

Emergency Management Committee 
 
From:  Larry Meyerhofer, Chair 

Storm Response Plan Task Force 
 
Subject: ACCEPT THE STORM RESPONSE PLAN AND FORWARD TO THE 

EMERGENCY OPERATIONS BOARD 
 
Recommendation 
 

That the Emergency Management Committee (EMC) accept the attached Storm 
Response Plan from the Task Force and forward for approval to the Emergency 
Operations Board (EOB) at its next regularly scheduled meeting. 
 
Executive Summary 
 

In October 2007, the Mayor directed the EOB to initiate an immediate review and 
revision of the City’s 1993 Storm Annex to reflect lessons learned during the summer’s 
extreme weather emergencies.  In response to the Mayor’s direction, a Storm Response 
Planning Task Force consisting of pertinent City Departments, academia, business, and 
the non-profit sector were consulted. 
 
Attached is the final draft of the plan representing the work of the Task Force. 
 
Attachment 
 
 

 


